
From: Keith Taylor 
Date: Sat, 10 Oct 2020 at 10:31
Subject: IMPLICATIONS OF THE 2018-BASED HOUSEHOLD PROJECTIONS FOR 
THE HOUSING REQUIREMENTS IN THE SECTION 1 PLAN
To: <copseyandrea@gmail.com>

 Hello Andrea,

Re the above - Rivenhall Parish Council supports the removal from the 
Draft Plan of the 2 proposed Garden Communities at West Tey and West of 
Braintree as set out in the Local Plan Section 1 Main Modifications 
consultation at MM7 and MM18 and with regard to any other consequent 
changes to wording.

The Parish Council also wishes to reiterate its strong desire that 
Rivenhall should retain its identity as a village, which includes the 
areas around Rectory Lane and Rickstones Road, and that, therefore, 
Rivenhall mainatins a strategic gap with Witham that is not further 
encroached upon by more development or further boundary changes.

Kind regards,

Keith Taylor - Clerk to Rivenhall Parish Council.
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